
2.4.6.4 Service Interconnections 

Orleans:  The KRRBI Project will interconnect with the Áan Chúuphan fiber optic connection 

that itself connects to Siskiyou Telephone’s fiber optic system.  This interconnection will be 

completed at the central office facility of Áan Chúuphan in the Karuk Tribal Council Chambers 

Building in Orleans.  No ground disturbance or change in appearance of the office will occur.  

The fiber optic cable that will be attached overhead to existing poles will be brought into the 

building by the same route that the Áan Chúuphan line utilized and will be interconnected to 

the existing service system inside the office.   

McKinleyville:  The interconnection with Suddenlink will occur inside an existing service box, 

approximately 3’ high by 18” wide by 1’ deep, mounted on an existing pole at the end of 

Segment 5.  That existing box contains an existing Suddenlink cable.  The interconnection will 

be completed within that box by bringing the KRRBI line, mounted overhead on existing poles, 

into the box, and splicing it with the Suddenlink fiber optic cable as specified by Suddenlink.   




